Dawn Paton

From:

Sneaton Parish Council

Sent:

19 November 2016 18:06

To:

Planning; Ailsa Teasdale

Subject:

Re: Bennison View, Beacon Way, Sneaton - NYM/2016/0793/FL

Dear Ailsa and Team

Please can Sneaton Parish Council request an extension for response as our next meeting is on the evening of the 4/1/17? Look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best wishes

Victoria

Victoria Pitts
Parish Clerk
Sneaton Parish Council
c/o Davison Farm, Eqton, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO21 1UA



From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk>

Sent: 16 November 2016 15:30

To

Subject: Bennison View, Beacon Way, Sneaton - NYM/2016/0793/FL

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in relation to a planning matter at Bennison View, Beacon Way, Sneaton.

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click the link http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please contact Wendy Strangeway via email (<u>planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk</u>) who will be more than happy to set you up with a log-in username and password.

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software free of charge:

- Microsoft Word Viewer for Word attachments.
- Adobe Reader for PDF attachments.